Root’s Use of Tools at Forest Schools Policy.
The use of tools and working with natural materials is at the heart of the Forest School. The Forest School Practitioner should be the only person to clean and maintain them. Also to use and supervise the children with the tools.
When working with the children the Forest School Practitioner should always ensure the children are completely aware of the rules of the use of the tools. The tool talk should be carried out before the tool is used in any situation. This may need to be repeated over and over before the children are ready to use any of the tools.

In the event of a child or adult hurting themselves with a tool the Forest School Practitioner will carry out first aid if needed and the emergency action plan would be put in place. (See emergency action plan)

The Forest School Practitioner will complete a tool risk assessment for the use of tools which will be reviewed regularly. Also, the tool use will be added to the daily risk assessment if it is part of the activity for that day.
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